
Revised notice of Invitation to Bid 

Due to extenuating circumstances, the deadline for accepting sealed bids for Electronic Monitoring 

Equipment has been extended. 

 

KENDALL COUNTY Sheriff’s Office is soliciting sealed bids for Electronic Monitoring Equipment as per bid 

specifications.  Instructions to bidders and specifications will be available beginning February 4, 2021 

between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. daily in the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office, 1102 Cornell Lane, 

Yorkville, IL – or on the Kendall County Website at http://www.co.kendall.il.us. There will be an optional 

Pre-bid Facility Tour on February 11, 2021 at 10am.  Bids should be in a sealed envelope and clearly 

marked ELECTRONIC MONITORING EQUIPMENT BID and returned to the same office.  Bids are due no 

later than 4:00p.m. on March 3rd, 2021.  Bids will be opened and read publicly in the Conference Room 

on March 4th, 2021 at 10:30am  


